From: Tim Koss Music <timkossmusic@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 8:33 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: In support of a permanent COLA for PERS1 retirees

CAUTION:External email.

As a longtime Snohomish County employee, | knew many single workers who were the sole earners for themselves and
family.

With rising prices for everything from clothing, to heat, to water, to transportation - it is important to help many of
those same workers keep up with the cost of living in their remaining years.

Please support a permanent COLA for Plan 1 retirees.

Thank you!

Timothy Koss

Everett

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



